
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, AUGUST 30, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

WE ARE NOW ONLY TWO DAYS AWAY FROM THE START OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER 

MONTH. ON SEPTEMBER 17 IT WILL MARK 52 YEARS OF BEING ON THE AIR PROCLAIMING 

THE GOOD NEWS THAT JESUS SAVES! IT’S A TESTIMONY OF GOD’S FAITHFULNESS AND 

OF GOD’S FAMILY WORKING TOGETHER TO MAKE IT HAPPEN. WE DO WHAT IS 

NECESSARY FROM THIS END TO KEEP THE SIGNAL GOING OUT AND OUR LISTENERS 

MAKE SURE WE HAVE THE NEEDED RESOURCES TO DO THAT. AND SINCE SO MANY OF 

YOU HAVE A VESTED INTEREST IN THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES WE LIKE TO KNOW 

HOW YOU THINK WE’RE DOING. AND THUS, THE LETTER MONTHS. ONE IN THE SPRING 

DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH. AND ONE IN SEPTEMBER TO CELEBRATE OUR 

ANNIVERSARY. YOUR LETTERS, LIKE THESE FROM OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH, ARE A 

GREAT ENCOURAGEMENT TO US ALL. 

[ROGER & ALICE]  THANK YOU to ALL the staff at WRVM who help to keep us close to our Lord 

and Savior. We have your station on in the house, the car and our workshop. We enjoy the music 

and teachings of James MacDonald, David Jeremiah, and Charles Swindoll. We also like Money 

Wise. We like how Mike Cornell keeps us up to date with what is going on with the station. We 

were surprised to hear the cost of the rent for the translators on the 25th. We are increasing our 

automatic monthly giving. We can travel most of the state and still be connected to you. Praise 

the Lord! 

AND NOW WITH OUR NEW RADIO APP FOR YOUR SMARTPHONE OR TABLET YOU CAN 

LISTEN TO US JUST ABOUT ANYWHERE IN WORLD. 

[ELAINE]  Dear WRVM Oh how I Thank You for all of your radio broadcasts. I just Thank God for all of 

your wonderful programs. Our Lord Jesus has certainly blessed each and every one of you with great gifts. 

I've been listening to your station for years now and I won't even turn on another. I am going to donate on 

your website and I just always look forward to hearing God's Wonderful word. Thank You again for all you 

do. My sister and I always can relate to all of your programs. Keep up the good work. Life would just not 

be the same if we didn't have your station to listen too, once again my sister and I Thank God and each and 

every one of you for reaching out with the Good News of Our Lord God Almighty! 

I’M LOOKING FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU IN SEPTEMBER! THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

GIFTS AND PRAYERS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


